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Wednesday, 3 May 2023 

Dear parents / carers, 

In addition to a whole school celebration on Friday 12th May, EYFS will be having a ‘street party’ celebration 

for the Coronation of King Charles III on Tuesday 9th May. There will be lots of games and music to enjoy. We 

are sure it will be fantastic fun for all the children and a great way to celebrate this momentous occasion 

together.  

We will be decorating a cake or biscuit to eat during the celebration. All dietary needs will be catered for.  

You are welcome to send your child into school wearing a party outfit suitable for the occasion if you wish. 

Please don’t send them in anything precious as we will playing games and taking part in various craft activities 

and they may get messy. 

Thank you for your on-going support,  

 

The EYFS Team  

Miss Tomlinson, Mrs Bradley, Miss Giles, Miss Bailey, Mrs Newton, Mrs Marshall, Mrs Bellaby,  

Miss Smith and Miss Ali 
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